









P.O.BOX: 3442, Tel: 7436600, Fax: 7436650, Ajman, UAE



CD. NO. 057/25 Date: 02/10/2025

Warm greetings from Al Ameer!

Dear Students,





The Urdu Department is pleased to announce the **Storytelling Competition for Grades 1–5** and the Elocution Competition for Grades 6–7 as a part of the Second Language Club Activities.

Competitions such as **storytelling** and elocution play a vital role in nurturing students' confidence, creativity, and communication skills. Storytelling encourages imagination, expression, and audience engagement, while elocution enhances pronunciation, clarity, and effective public speaking. Both activities serve as excellent opportunities to appreciate and celebrate the richness and beauty of the Urdu language.



Interested students are encouraged to register their names with their respective Urdu teachers on or before Monday, 6th October 2025. Kindly note that the competitions will be held on Thursday, 9th October 2025.

We look forward to your enthusiastic participation and to witnessing the talent and passion our students will showcase in these events.

Thanking you,

With regards,

Dr. S. J. JACOB

(Principal)





